
Lauren W. Biskie 

Senior Counsel 

(804) 819-2396 phone 

(804) 819-2183 fax 

lauren.w.biskie@dominionenergy.com 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

November 16, 2020 

Kimberley A. Campbell, Chief Clerk 

North Carolina Utilities Commission 

Dobbs Building 

430 North Salisbury Street 

Raleigh, North Carolina 27603 

Docket No. E-22, Sub 590 

Dear Ms. Campbell: 

Enclosed please find an Affidavit of Publication and Affidavit of Publication for Amended 

Notice, which will serve as proof of publication of the Public Notice as required in ordering 

paragraph 6 of the Commission 's September 14, 2020 Order Scheduling Hearing, Requiring 

Filing of Testimony, Establishing Discovery Guidelines, and Requiring Public Notice 

(“September Order”) and ordering paragraph 2 of the Commission’s October 27, 2020 Order 

Granting Petition for Waiver of Notice Requirements and Requiring Amended Public Notice 

(“October Order”) in the above-referenced docket. 

Pursuant to the instructions in ordering paragraph 5 of the September Order, notices were 

originally published in newspapers having general circulation in Dominion Energy North 

Carolina’s service area once a week for two consecutive weeks beginning with the week of 

September 30, 2020 (at least 35 days prior to the hearing). Copies of tear sheets from each of 

the newspapers in which the public notice ran are also enclosed. 

Pursuant to paragraph 2 in the October Order, newspaper ads containing the amended notice 

ran the weeks of November 1st and November 8th, with final publication on Sunday, 

November 15th.  The Affidavit of Publication for Amended Notice required by ordering 

paragraph 3 of the October Order is enclosed herein; however, because of the time needed for 

VA Press to provide documentation to Dominion Energy, the tear sheets associated with the 

publication for the amended notice will be forthcoming.   
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November 16, 2020 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

/ s / Lauren W. Biskie 

Lauren W. Biskie 

Senior Counsel 

Enclosures 










































































